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As an Oregon resident, I’'m asking you to please support SB 181, which will prohibit
state funding for experiments that cause the most suffering on dogs and cats at
university laboratories. Additionally, | encourage you to expand the bill to close down
the OHSU primate facility responsibly and humanely for all concerned, benefiting
both the animals and the workers involved. Alternatives exist. Why are they not
being employed? It's time to end this particular brand of cruelty in Portland. If you
have to cause unimaginable pain and suffering to a life form for any supposed reason
then perhaps you need to reevaluate what exactly you are doing because it most
certainly is the wrong thing. Shut this down now.



